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Status of CG-719 Series Forms 
The forms currently in the CG-719 series of forms for merchant mariner credentialing show an 
expiration date of 03/31/2021.  At present, the forms and supporting documentation are 
proceeding through the periodic renewal process for an approved Collection of Information.  
Until final approval is received, we ask the maritime community to continue using the current 
version of the CG-719 series of forms as posted on the National Maritime Center (NMC) 
website. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, contact the NMC Customer Service Center by  
e-mailing IASKNMC@uscg.mil, by using the NMC online chat system, or by calling 1-888-
IASKNMC (427-5662). 

Sincerely, 

/K. R. Martin/ 

Kirsten R. Martin 
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard 
Commanding Officer 
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